
Greetings, 

 

I have been a resident of Mendocino County for over 40 years.  I've lived on my 40 acres west of Willits for 35 of those 

years. I am very concerned about the Measure AF which allows larger grows in our county.  This year particularly I am 

concerned of where all the water will come from to irrigate these larger grows. I want to have enough water for my 

home and flowers and vegetable garden but feel that if more big time growers move into my area the water level 

from our wells will diminish leaving neighbors without adequate water for living or vegetable gardens or in case of 

fire. Please reconsider this action and not allow larger grows- which will affect our water, land use, local economy and 

safety as well. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Barbara Willens 

 


